
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Annual Public Notice of Nondiscrimination 
 
July 20, 2016 - WINSTED, CT - Northwestern Connecticut Community College does not 
discriminate on the basis of race, color, religious creed, age, sex, including pregnancy, sexual 
harassment and sexual assault, marital status, national origin or ancestry, sexual orientation, 
transgender status, gender identity or expression, genetic information, workplace hazards to 
reproductive systems, present or past history of mental disability, intellectual disability, 
learning disability or physical disability in its programs and activities. In addition, the College 
does not discriminate in employment on the basis of veteran status or prior criminal record. 
 
NCCC offers Associate in Art and Associate in Science degrees in 20 degree programs, including: 
Nursing RN, Veterinary Technology, Medical Assisting, Early Childhood Education, Criminal 
Justice, Interpreter Preparation ASL, Fine Arts, Business and Management Administration, 
Human Services, Computer Systems Technology, Environmental Science, Deaf Studies, Allied 
Health Administration, Liberal Arts and Sciences and General Studies. In addition, credit and 
non-credit Certificate Programs are offered. Admission to the college is open to high school 
graduates upon submission of a completed college admissions application accompanied by 
official high school diploma or equivalency, payment of the application fee and proof of 
immunization. Courses are generally open to anyone with an interest in a subject area. Some 
programs of study have additional admissions requirements.  
 
The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination 
policies: Dr. Ruth Gonzalez, Director of Student Development, (Title IX and Section 504/ADA 
Coordinator) Northwestern Connecticut Community College, Park Place East, Winsted, CT 
06098, Green Woods Hall, (860) 738-6315, RGonzalez@nwcc.edu. 
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